NOTICE TO PETITIONERS A

October 1, 2020

Dear Petitioner:

You are hereby notified that a public hearing will be held at a virtual meeting of
the Select Board conducted by remote participation, on the 19" of October at 7:15
p-m. upon the Citizen Petition received at the Office of the Select Board on September
28, 2020 regarding the Kennel operating at 59 Thesda Street.

Information which includes the link to the meeting will be available at the bottom of the
Select Board Agenda as well as the Town Calendar when the meeting is posted on
Thursday, October 15th by 7:00 pm.

Board Administrator




